
【Notice of the Opening of the Office】 

・From May 30 (Tue) 8:30 a.m. Consulate-General of Japan has resumed the 

normal operations. 

・We will continue to support Japanese citizens and emergency response, so 

please contact us by phone or email if you require any information regarding the 

safety of Japanese citizens or those who need our support. 

 


